
 

Happy Holidays N48ers! 

You are invited to a fun event we can do together from 
the safety of our golf carts!  Join us for N48’s very first 

Golf Cart Christmas Light 
Display Tour .  Meet us at 
the CMC cul-de-sac on 
Thursday, Dec. 17 at 6 
p.m. where we will form a 
golf cart caravan followed 
by bicycles and then cars.  
We depart the cul-de-sac 
at 6:05 p.m. prompt. 

• Show us your holiday spirit by decorating your golf 
cart or playing Christmas music on radios or phones. 

• We are mapping out a tour that will take us through 
neighborhoods with the best Christmas light displays 
in Sun City. 

• For safety, please ride only with members of your 
household.  Bring a mask just in case.  
Keep the carts 6 feet apart. 

• In case of inclement weather, we will 
have our tour on Tues., Dec. 22. 

• Please text your RSVP to Mary Beth 
at 214-557-6029.   

  


